“There is little disagreement that healthcare reform is necessary.  However, my number one priority is to turn this economy around and get Nevadans back to work.  Healthcare at any price is unaffordable if you do not have a job.  With that said, Nevadans do not want Washington bureaucrats standing between themselves and their doctors.  A government takeover of healthcare will lead to rationing and a lower quality of care.  I do not support government-run healthcare.  We can create a better healthcare system without creating a massive government program.  Real healthcare reform will focus on lowering the cost of medical care and prescription drugs, implement tort reform to curb frivolous lawsuits, improve access to care in underserved areas, and provide greater access to affordable health insurance,” said Heller.      
